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7/14/2020 

RE: The Gnome, 498 Selby Avenue 
 
 

NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE HEARING 

To Whom It May Concern: 

A notice regarding an application for Liquor On Sale - 101-180 Seats, Liquor On Sale - Sunday, 
Liquor On Sale - 2 AM Closing, Liquor Outdoor Service Area (Patio), and Entertainment (B) licenses 
for The Gnome, 498 Selby Avenue was mailed on 6/9/2020 with a comment closing date of 7/24/2020. 
Correspondence of objection has been received related to the license application. You are invited 
participate in a hearing before the Legislative Hearing Officer regarding the license application. 
Participation will be via telephone in light of the Governor’s COVID-19 declaration. 
 
The Legislative Hearing will be held on:  
Date/Time: 8/6/2020 at 1:00 p.m.  
Location:    If you would like to participate, please contact LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us so    
                           that arrangements may be made. 
 
 
At this hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer will take testimony from all interested parties. At the 
end of the hearing, a recommendation may be made as to whether the license should be approved, 
approved with conditions, or referred to an Administrative Law Judge. The City Council will have the 
final authority to grant or deny this license. 
 
Details of the meeting can be viewed here. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Katie Burger 
Recording Secretary 
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